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Saved By God's Grace News!

 
Saved By God's Grace newsletter
 
My Friends,
 
Tammy and I are now in Phoenix and we can get back on the computers...I have some news to share which deserves a 
newsletter...so first....As you may know, we have been fundraising and working on building a mission home which will 
allow people to visit Kenya and stay on-sight at the children's home, Caring for Kenya's Kids.  Well, a donor has funded
 the completion of the first floor.  What this means is that when we return to Kenya we will begin immediately to finish 
the first floor and you are now invited to come and stay with us to see how the Gospel is being lived out in Kenya.  
Praise God for His faithfulness and the faithfulness of all of the donors who made this possible by listening to His call.
 
And now check this out...is God good or what (rhetorical question because He is always good). Just before we left for 
Phoenix from Michigan we were called by a donor and they told me they wanted to assist starting the funding for the 
upper floor of the mission home.  The next floor (and final floor) will consist of an area where church will be held 
weekly, Bible study will be held weekly, the children will have a study area, we will have an indoor recreation area for 
board games and showing movies and it will serve as a multi-purpose hall which will be open to the village for use for 
special occasions...it will be such a blessing not only to the children's home, but also the community at large (once again
 seeing God at work in their community).
Well, this donor is matching....wait for it...up to $12,000 between now and November 30.  Yep, for every dollar donated
 it is being matched up to a total of $12,000 (that would make $24,000 in total contributions)...what a blessing.  We 
anticipate the total cost to complete the final floor to be around $40,000 so this will start us out in a great way with over 
half of the funding completed if the match is a total success.
So, if you are moved to assist in this endeavor, click HERE and you will be taken to our secured donation site and you 
can contribute.  Simply put in the amount you wish to contribute and click on the allocation for "Stack the Stones" and 
your contribution will be automatically doubled.  In addition, if you have been thinking about being a monthly partner, 
if you sign up for a monthly donation to help us reach our goal of 40 new monthly partners, your donations for the 
months of October and November will also be doubled through this matching contribution.  So, your first two months of
 donations of $40 will become $80 because of this generous offer by the donor.  What a gift from above.
Tammy is getting the website set up so you can see and track what is happening as the above is completed by your 
generosity.  Thanks for considering helping with a new monthly contribution or a one-time donation, both of which will 
be doubled.
 
Finally, we are here in Phoenix and would love to meet with all our friends in person until we have to leave to go back 
to Michigan to pack and then head back to Kenya (heading back to Michigan on November 18 and flying back to Kenya
 on December 7).  You can reach me on my cell phone of 602-451-8845 or Tammy's of 602-459-1843.  We will 
certainly enjoy seeing you while we are in the States.
 
Thank you for the on-going support so we can continue to live out the Gospel in Kenya by not only preaching it, but by 
showing the love for our neighbors by assisting them as Jesus has told us to do...helping the widow and orphan...loving 
our neighbor as ourselves...bearing each other's burden and so fulfilling the law of Christ...and in the end having them 
come to know our Savior, Jesus, for eternal life...great things are happening and God is getting all the credit...Amen!
 
Mungu akubariki marafiki zangu (God bless you my friends).
 
Serving with you only by His grace,
 
Chuck
Missionary to Kenya
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